Mr Ryan Johnston
33 Browside Road
Dearham
Maryport
Cumbria
CA15 7ES		ryan_johnston@live.co.uk

20 February 2018

Dear Sir or Madam
Production Director – Story Homes
I refer to your advertisement posted on your careers website for the above position.
I have recently repatriated from Australia back to the UK.  I am a British Citizen that has repatriated due to family reasons and resigned from my latest position in January 2018.
My latest role was Construction Delivery Manager at ServiceStream, responsible for the construction and delivery of the National Broadband Network in the South Eastern Suburbs of Melbourne, Australia. 
However, as you will see from my CV, the vast majority of my working career has been in the water industry, which did lead me to my latest water industry role as Contract Manager on the City West Water Maintenance Contract in Melbourne, Australia.  My early career was in wastewater networks with Eden District Council in Cumbria, before transferring to United Utilities and progressing my career into management roles.  An overview of my career is provided within the CV and you will see in my role at Programmed Facility Management, I was responsible for a contract on behalf of City West Water.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Throughout my career in senior management positions I believe I have gained valuable skills experience that is transferable to the role you have on offer. I have been responsible for driving H&S improvement and broke the record for the longest period of LTI free days whilst I was contract manager for the City West Water maintenance contract.  Also, whilst in this role I was responsible for the strategic plan to retain the maintenance contract, for which we Programmed were successful.  The strategy around this was efficiency, innovation and continuous improvement.  In my latest role at ServiceStream, I transferred my skills from a maintenance / construction biased role into a project management / construction based role and I hope these skills will be of interest to you for the role on offer.
I wait in anticipation to hearing from you further.
Yours faithfully,
Mr Ryan Johnston
